
 

Hello Families  

Wow! April went by fast!  I want to thank all of you for taking the time to 
come in and talk during parent teacher conferences.  It was a wonderful 
opportunity to talk about your child and learn what is ahead for them.  

This month we will dig deep into our gardening unit by planting many 
different fruits, vegetables, herbs and flowers. We will also learn about the 
many different insects that roam our Earth and how some are helpful while 
some are harmful. 

As the weather continues to get warmer, the outside work area will be 
opened.  The children will have the opportunity to work outside with art 
projects, window washing, sweeping, hammering, chair scrubbing and garden 
maintenance. 

Kindergartner parents your child will be finishing up their school work and 
practicing their speeches for their graduation (happy tears) on Friday, May 
26th. Please keep an eye out for an informative email regarding the ceremony. 

May Birthdays 

Verne’s 4th birthday on the 11th 

Mia’s 4th birthday on the 15th 

Hugh’s 5th birthday on the 25th 

Summer Birthdays 

Daphne’s 6th birthday on July 8th 

Wade’s 4th birthday on July 31st 

Ben’s 6th birthday on August 1st 

Alexis’s 5th birthday on August 12th 

All School Bulletin 

Friday, May 26th 
Kindergartener Graduation 
10:00 am 
 

Monday, May 29th 
Memorial Day 
No School 
 

Wednesday, May 31st 
Day of School 
12:30 pm Dismissal 
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